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Overview 
 
On July 24, 2018, between 4:00 p.m. and 8 p.m., members of the Strategic Planning team initiated a student-
focused Pop-Up Shop in coordination with the HCC Eastside Campus. The Student Survey was also distributed, 
and student input was gathered. 
 
As part of the student engagement process, students were asked about various aspects of their HCC experience 
and participated in the Strategic Planning Student Survey. After taking the Survey, students were also encouraged 
to sign the Challenge Coin to affirm their commitment to HCC and Embracing Houston’s Future.  
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